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       Come See the Cincinnati Dance Crew  

Perform in December! 
 

Our talented dance teams have three public performances 

coming up in December: 

• Saturday, December 5
th

, at 3:30 PM at the 

Springfield Township WinterFest at the Grove 

Hall 

• Sunday, December 13
th

, at 7:00 PM at the 

Wyoming Holiday Open House at the Wyoming 

Civic Center 

• Sunday, December 20
th

, at 3:30 PM at the 

Cincinnati Mall. 

Our 30-minute holiday-themed show features members of 

our Show Team (the Cincinnati Dance Crew) and our 

Competition Team (the Cincinnati Dance All-Stars), who 

range in age from 5 to 18.  Admission is free to all shows. 

In addition to the above-mentioned public performances, 

our teams will present private shows for residents of local 

retirement communities on the morning of December 24
th

. 

 

Yard Sign Promotional Event 
 

 
Congratulations to students Autumn and Leila Adams, who 
won a $40 credit on their account for winning the yard sign 
raffle!  We are doing this popular event again, from now 
through the beginning of December.  Here’s how it works:  We 
have 50 yard signs that say “We Dance at the Cincinnati 
Dance and Movement Center.”  We would like 50 of our 
dance families to put a sign in their front yard until the 
beginning of December.  As an incentive, sometime before 
December the teachers will randomly draw two names of those 
who have the signs (one name if less than 30 signs are out.)  
Ms. Tina will then drive to the address of the winner(s), who 
will receive a $40 credit on their account if the yard sign is in 
their front yard.  (If not, the teachers will draw another name.)  
So if you put one of our yard signs in your yard, you have 
good odds of getting a $40 credit on your account!   
 

If you still have one of our yard signs from the November 
promotion, just put it out in your yard again – you will 
automatically be entered in the raffle from the list we have 
from November. 
  

Please see the administrative assistant at the counter to get a 

yard sign and register for the raffle. 

 

Adult Classes in Tap, and Lyrical/Contemporary 
 

Parents, now that your children have settled into  

class, it’s time to start thinking about class for  

yourself!  We have the following adult classes: 

• Lyrical/Contemporary – Mon. 7:45 to 8:30 PM 

• Beginning Tap – Wed. 7:30 to 8:15 PM 

• Intermediate Tap – Thurs. 6:45 to 7:30 PM 
 

There are openings in all the above-mentioned adult 

classes.  If you are undecided, feel free to try class before 

registering.  Adults do not need to wear dancewear to class. 

Tuition is prorated for those joining class after the session 

has begun.  Please see the administrative assistant at the 

counter or call us at 521-8462 if you have questions.   
 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

CDMC will be closed Tuesday, November 24th through 
Sunday, November 29th (Thanksgiving Break) and Monday, 
December 21st through Thursday, December 31st (Winter 
Break.) 
 
                                

Parents - When bringing your children  

to class, please look at the bulletin board in  
the vestibule for current information.   
Everything you need to know about the recital, 
costumes, upcoming events, etc. will be posted  
on the bulletin board.  

 

Costume sizing forms have been placed in all student mail 
folders.  Please complete the form and turn it in at the counter 
by Monday, December 7th, along with your costume payment. 
($40 for students in 30-minute classes; $55 for students in  
 45- minute or longer classes.)     
 

Please let the administrative assistant know if  
you do not have a mail folder or if you have  
  not received a billing statement yet.   
           Thank you. 
           HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 


